
                                                               

 

 

Subject: Thank You Letter                 May 31, 2021 

 

 

Dear Mrs. Elena Korre, 

 

We would like to warmly thank you for your support to the high school student of the 2nd 

Arsakeio Lyceum of Psychico that took part at the Playing Medea Students Competition, 

and your dedication to the Art of Theater. The video you submitted is a wonderful 

achievement of your student and we are confident that you greatly contributed to that!   

We wish you all the success in your future endeavours. 

 

 

 

 Kind regards, 

 

Paul O’ Mahony Richard P. Martin 

Artistic Director 

Out of Chaos Theater 

President of the Board of Directors 

Center for Hellenic Studies in Greece, 

Harvard University  

 

 

 


